
08/10/19
Class 3 & Class 4 Visit to Zakarriya Mosque, Bolton on Thursday 31st October 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have arranged to take the Key Stage 2 children to visit Zakarriya Mosque in Bolton on Thursday 31st October. We will be out most of the day and will return to school before home time.

Following the success of last year’s Buddhist Temple visit, this trip is aimed at giving the children the opportunity to experience and learn about a different faith/religion.  

This has been a trip-filled half-term for Key Stage 2, therefore the school will pay for the cost of the coach. There is no charge to visit the mosque.

Pupils are requested to:

· Wear school uniform
· Bring a waterproof coat

· Wear comfortable, sensible footwear

· Bring a packed lunch or order one from the school kitchen (please indicate on return slip)

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the school office by Thursday17th October.



Yours sincerely,

Miss. Sarah Watson (Headteacher)

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Class 3 & Class 4 Visit to Zakarriya Mosque, Bolton on Thursday 31st October 2019

Name of child…………………………………………………………………………..………………. Class ………………….…

I give permission for my child to participate in the above educational visit.  


I would like to order my child a packed lunch from school 

Choose sandwich filling below:-


Ham sandwich

Cheese sandwich

Tuna sandwich



I will provide my child with a packed lunch from home

Parent/Carer Signature …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Print Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Miss S. Watson (Headteacher)


Back Lane


Warton


Carnforth


LA5 9QU


Tel: 01524 734305


Email : � HYPERLINK "mailto:head@archbishophuttons.lancs.sch.uk" �head@archbishophuttons.lancs.sch.uk�












